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Hello and Happy Spring! 

Did you know…April is Mathematics Awareness Month??!!  

We will continue to practice our numeracy skills and strategies daily as we: 

work to complete Unit 5: Fractions (Gr.3), Fractions and Decimals (Gr.4), play 

math games, solve word problems and try to improve our Xtramath scores. 

In Language Arts we are practicing and performing Reader’s Theatre. It is a 

great way to work on expression, fluency, pace and listening skills!! We have 

also started reading Ticket to Curlew as a class novel study. 

In Science, we are discussing and exploring LIGHT AND SHADOWS (Gr. 4) as well 

as HEARING AND SOUND (Gr.3).  An exciting part of these units is discovering 

the many Bible verses that use these concepts to teach us about God and His 

Creation!  

We are planning for our trip to Kisipatnahk School – look for Field Trip Forms 

coming home soon! 

The Marketplace is quickly approaching.  For more information visit the 

Marketplace Facebook page and don’t forget to sign up to volunteer.  

Blessings, 

Jennifer 
 

https://www.facebook.com/search/top/?q=covenant%20christian%20school%20marketplace%20%20auction
https://www.volunteersignup.org/7CX7Y

